ST. PAUL'S CARES: Doing Christmas Differently Donation Form

Thank you for *Doing Christmas Differently* this year. Use this sheet to brainstorm all the family, friends, neighbors and co-workers you would like to include in your newly focused practice of giving. St. Paul's will do the rest! A letter from St. Paul's will be provided to you to send to your recipients for holiday giving.

Your donation will help promote the missions of both Norwalk High School's and Brien McMahon's emergency funds that provide students and their families with essentials such as food, shelter and clothing during times of extreme need. These funds are managed by the schools' administration teams, and 100% of the donations go directly to those in need.

Thank you for your generous donation.

Your name ______ Donation Amount ______

Address ______

Please make check payable St. Paul's and indicate Outreach on the memo line. Only one check is necessary.

My Gift List - In honor of: ** (Please feel free to use the back, as necessary.)

Thank you again for your generosity and have a safe and blessed Christmas. Ouestions? Contact Lauren Ward liward@aol.com or 203-952-6858.